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Etiquette & Espionage
'Nothing gets me to a bookstore faster than Eloisa James' Julia Quinn Eloisa James's dazzling new
Georgian-set series continues . . . The richest bachelor in England plays matchmaker . . . for an
heiress he wants for himself! For beautiful, witty Lavinia Gray, there's only one thing worse than
having to ask the appalling Parth Sterling to marry her: being turned down by him. Now the richest
bachelor in England, Parth is not about to marry a woman as reckless and fashion-obsessed as Lavinia;
he's chosen a far more suitable bride. But when he learns of Lavinia's desperate circumstances, he
offers to find her a husband. Even better, he'll find her a prince. As usual, there's no problem Parth
can't fix. But the more time he spends with the beguiling Lavinia, the more he finds himself wondering .
. . Why does the woman who's completely wrong feel so right in his arms? The third book in New York
Times bestselling Eloisa James's new series, the Wildes of Lindow Castle, is perfect for fans of Julia
Quinn's Bridgertons and Eloisa's Desperate Duchesses The Wildes of Lindow Castle series: Wilde in Love
Too Wilde to Wed Born to Be Wilde Say No to the Duke Praise for Eloisa James: 'Eloisa James is
extraordinary' Lisa Kleypas 'Smart heroines, sensual heroes, witty repartee and a penchant for delicious
romance have made James a fan favorite . . . readers will be hooked from beginning to end' RT Book
Reviews 'Romance writing does not get much better than this' People 'Eloisa James writes with a
captivating blend of charm, style, and grace that never fails to leave the reader sighing and smiling
and falling in love' Julia Quinn 'Charming, romantic and unexpectedly funny' Kirkus
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Kitty Goes to Washington
LARGE PRINT! Guilty of an indiscretion? Time to marry a werewolf. WEREWOLVES The monsters left Faith
ruined in the eyes of society, so now they're her only option. Rejected by her family, Faith crosses the
Atlantic, looking for a marriage of convenience and revenge. But things are done differently in England.
Werewolves are civilized. At least they pretend to be. AMERICANS Backward heathens with no culture,
Major Channing has never had time for any of them. But there's something special about Faith. Channing
finds himself fighting to prove himself and defend his species. But this werewolf has good reason for
trusting human women. Even if they learn to love, can either of them forgive? From the New York Times
bestselling author of the Parasol Protectorate series comes a stand alone romance set in the same
universe. Look out for appearances from favorite characters and the serious consequences of unwarranted
geology.

The Girl with the Windup Heart
There's a hot were-jaguar in town, and Kitty's hungering for his touch . . . Celebrity werewolf and latenight radio host Kitty Norville prefers to be heard and not seen, but when she's invited to testify at a
Senate hearing on behalf of the country's supernaturals, her face gets plastered all over national TV.
Before long Kitty's inherited a brand-new set of friends and enemies, including the vampire mistress of
the city, an über-hot Brazilian were-jaguar, and a Bible-thumping senator who plans to expose Kitty as
the monster he truly believes her to be. Kitty quickly learns that in this city of dirty politicians and
backstabbing pundits, everyone's itching for a fight - and she's about to be caught in the middle.

Timeless
If one must flirtflirt with danger. Lessons in the art of espionage aboard Mademoiselle Geraldine's
floating dirigible have become tedious without Sophronia's sweet sootie Soap nearby. She would much
rather be using her skills to thwart the dastardly Picklemen, yet her concerns about their wicked
intentions are ignored, and now she's not sure whom to trust. What does the brusque werewolf dewan know?
On whose side is the ever-stylish vampire Lord Akeldama? Only one thing is certain: a large-scale plot
is under way, and when it comes to fruition, Sophronia must be ready to save her friends, her school,
and all of London from disaster--in decidedly dramatic fashion, of course. What will become of our
proper young heroine when she puts her years of training to the test? Find out in this highly
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anticipated and thrilling conclusion to the New York Times bestselling Finishing School series!

Timeless
Alexia Maccon, the Lady Woolsey, awakens in the wee hours of the mid-afternoon to find her husband, who
should be decently asleep like any normal werewolf, yelling at the top of his lungs. Then he disappears;
leaving her to deal with a regiment of supernatural soldiers encamped on her doorstep, a plethora of
exorcised ghosts, and an angry Queen Victoria. But Alexia is armed with her trusty parasol, the latest
fashions, and an arsenal of biting civility. So even when her investigations take her to Scotland, the
backwater of ugly waistcoats, she is prepared: upending werewolf pack dynamics as only the soulless can.
She might even find time to track down her wayward husband, if she feels like it. CHANGELESS is the
second book of the Parasol Protectorate series: a comedy of manners set in Victorian London, full of
werewolves, vampires, dirigibles, and tea-drinking. The Parasol Protectorate Soulless Changeless
Blameless Heartless Timeless For more from Gail Carriger, check out: The Custard Protocol Prudence
Imprudence Finishing School (YA) Etiquette & Espionage Curtsies & Conspiracies Waistcoats & Weaponry
Manners & Mutiny

Blameless
In a 19th century unlike our own, the shadowy assassin known as the Bookman moves unseen. His weapons
are books; his enemies are many. And when Orphan, a young man with a mysterious past, loses his love to
the sinister machinations of the Bookman, Orphan would stop at nothing to bring her back from the dead.
In The Bookman, World Fantasy Award winner Lavie Tidhar writes a love letter to books, and to the serial
literature of the Victorian era: full of hair-breadth escapes and derring-dos, pirates and automatons,
assassins and poets, a world in which real life authors mingle freely with their fictional creations –
and where nothing is quite as it seems. New 2016 edition includes the novelette “Murder in the
Cathedral”. Discover, truthfully, what actually happened when Orphan visited Paris. File Under:
Steampunk [Alternate Victorian London | Reptilian royalty | Diabolical anarchists | Extraordinary
adventure!] From the Trade Paperback edition.

Curtsies & Conspiracies - FREE PREVIEW EDITION (The First 87 Pages)
Bookish and proper Percival Tunstell finds himself out of his depth when floating cities, spirited
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plumbing, and soggy biscuits collide in this delightful conclusion to NYT bestselling author Gail
Carriger's Custard Protocol series. Percival Tunstell loves that his sister and her best friend are
building themselves a family of misfits aboard their airship, the Spotted Custard. Of course, he'd never
admit that he belongs among them. He's always been on the outside - dispassionate, aloof, and hatless.
But accidental spies, a trip to Japan, and one smart and beautiful doctor may have him renegotiating his
whole philosophy on life. Except hats. He's done with hats. Thank you very much. Custard
ProtocolPrudenceImprudenceCompetenceReticence For more from Gail Carriger, check out: Parasol
ProtectorateSoullessChangelessBlamelessHeartlessTimeless

Soulless
In Allison Sekemoto's world, there is one rule left: Blood calls to blood She has done the unthinkable:
died so that she might continue to live. Cast out of Eden and separated from the boy she dared to love,
Allie will follow the call of blood to save her creator, Kanin, from the psychotic vampire Sarren. But
when the trail leads to Allie's birthplace in New Covington, what Allie finds there will change the
world forever—and possibly end human and vampire existence. There's a new plague on the rise, a strain
of the Red Lung virus that wiped out most of humanity generations ago—and this strain is deadly to
humans and vampires alike. The only hope for a cure lies in the secrets Kanin carries, if Allie can get
to him in time. Allison thought that immortality was forever. But now, with eternity itself hanging in
the balance, the lines between human and monster will blur even further, and Allie must face another
choice she could never have imagined having to make.

Masque of the Red Death
'This book is a joy to read, unlocking every bit of delicious promise in the premise' B&N Sci-Fi &
Fantasy Blog Meet Greta Helsing, doctor to the undead. After inheriting a highly specialised, and highly
peculiar, medical practice, Dr Helsing spends her days treating London's undead for a host of ills:
vocal strain in banshees, arthritis in barrow-wights and entropy in mummies. Although barely making ends
meet, this is just the quiet, supernatural-adjacent life Greta's dreamed of since childhood. But when a
sect of murderous monks emerges, killing human undead and alike, Greta must use all her unusual skills
to keep her supernatural clients - and the rest of London - safe. 'A darkly delicious adventure
featuring a quirky new heroine. Strange Practice breathes new life into the undead' - James Bennett,
author of Chasing Embers
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Born to be Wilde
God is Calling You to Thrive! Turbulent times are all around us, and Bible prophecies foretold centuries
ago read like today's news headlines. Should we run for the nearest cave? Face reports boldly but
blindly? Resign ourselves to trouble ahead? No! God has always had a survival plan to equip believers
for the end times. In Last-Days Survival Guide, author and seasoned student of the Greek Rick Renner
delivers rock-solid advice for sailing through turbulent seasons with victory. Rick shares how to
supernaturally navigate stormy seas of the last days with the power and insight of the Word of God and
the Spirit of God. You'll be strengthened and encouraged as you learn to not only survive but thrive!

Soulless: The Manga
Quitting her husband's house and moving back in with her horrible family, Lady Maccon becomes the
scandal of the London season in the third book of the NYT bestselling Parasol Protectorate series. Queen
Victoria dismisses her from the Shadow Council, and the only person who can explain anything, Lord
Akeldama, unexpectedly leaves town. To top it all off, Alexia is attacked by homicidal mechanical
ladybugs, indicating, as only ladybugs can, the fact that all of London's vampires are now very much
interested in seeing Alexia quite thoroughly dead. While Lord Maccon elects to get progressively more
inebriated and Professor Lyall desperately tries to hold the Woolsey werewolf pack together, Alexia
flees England for Italy in search of the mysterious Templars. Only they know enough about the
preternatural to explain her increasingly inconvenient condition, but they may be worse than the
vampires -- and they're armed with pesto.!--EndFragment-- BLAMELESS is the third book of the Parasol
Protectorate series: a comedy of manners set in Victorian London, full of werewolves, vampires,
dirigibles, and tea-drinking. The Parasol Protectorate Soulless Changeless Blameless Heartless Timeless
For more from Gail Carriger, check out: The Custard Protocol Prudence ImprudenceCompetenceReticence
Finishing School (YA) Etiquette & Espionage Curtsies & Conspiracies Waistcoats & Weaponry Manners &
Mutiny

Waistcoats & Weaponry
Class is back in session. Sophronia continues her second year at finishing school in style--with a steelbladed fan secreted in the folds of her ball gown, of course. Such a fashionable choice of weapon comes
in handy when Sophronia, her best friend Dimity, sweet sootie Soap, and the charming Lord Felix Mersey
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hijack a suspiciously empty train to return their chum Sidheag to her werewolf pack in Scotland. But
when Sophronia discovers they are being trailed by a dirigible of Picklemen and flywaymen, she unearths
a plot that threatens to throw all of London into chaos. With her friends in mortal danger, Sophronia
must sacrifice what she holds most dear--her freedom. Gather your poison, your steel-tipped quill, and
the rest of your school supplies and join Mademoiselle Geraldine's proper young killing machines in the
third rousing installment in the New York Times bestselling Finishing School series by steampunk author
Gail Carriger.

Keeper
Quitting her husband's house and moving back in with her horrible family, Lady Maccon becomes the
scandal of the London season, with everyone wishing to know what has caused the rift between the couple.
Queen Victoria dismisses her from the Shadow Council, and the only person who can explain anything, Lord
Akeldama, unexpectedly leaves town. To top it all off, Alexia is attacked by homicidal mechanical
ladybirds, indicating, as only ladybirds can, the fact that all of London's vampires are now very much
interested in seeing Alexia quite thoroughly dead. While Lord Maccon elects to get progressively more
inebriated and Professor Lyall desperately tries to hold the Woolsey werewolf pack together, Alexia
flees England for Italy in search of the mysterious Templars. Only they know enough about the
preternatural to explain her increasingly inconvenient condition, but they may be worse than the
vampires - and they're armed with pesto.

Curtsies and Conspiracies
From New York Times bestselling author Jayne Ann Krentz comes a gripping new romantic suspense trilogy
fraught with danger and enigma. Decades ago in the small town of Fogg Lake, The Incident occurred: an
explosion in the cave system that released unknown gases. The residents slept for two days. When they
woke up they discovered that things had changed—they had changed. Some started having visions. Others
heard ominous voices. And then, scientists from a mysterious government agency arrived. Determined not
to become research subjects of strange experiments, the residents of Fogg Lake blamed their
“hallucinations” on food poisoning, and the story worked. But now it has become apparent that the eerie
effects of The Incident are showing up in the descendants of Fogg Lake.… Catalina Lark and Olivia
LeClair, best friends and co-owners of an investigation firm in Seattle, use what they call their “other
sight” to help solve cases. When Olivia suddenly vanishes one night, Cat frantically begins the search
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for her friend. No one takes the disappearance seriously except Slater Arganbright, an agent from a
shadowy organization known only as the Foundation, who shows up at her firm with a cryptic warning. A
ruthless killer is hunting the only witnesses to a murder that occurred in the Fogg Lake caves fifteen
years ago—Catalina and Olivia. And someone intends to make both women vanish.

The Bookman
Keeper was born in the ocean, and she believes she is part mermaid. So as a ten-year-old she goes out
looking for her mother—an unpredictable and uncommonly gorgeous woman who swam away when Keeper was
three—and heads right for the ocean, right for the sandbar where mermaids are known to gather. But her
boat is too small for the surf—and much too small for the storm that is brewing on the horizon. Kathi
Appelt follows her award-winning and New York Times bestselling novel The Underneath with this stunning,
mysterious, and breathtaking tale of a girl who outgrows fairy tales just a little too late—and learns
in the end that there is nothing more magical and mythical than love itself.

Soulless: The Manga
An ultimate showdown in 1897 London is marked by Mila's pursuit of independence after her heart is
broken by Jack Dandy, Griffin King's torture by the Machinist and Finley's life-risking venture into the
Aether. Simultaneous eBook.

Soulless: The Manga
A sexy assassin, a sexy Scottish spy, and two lobsters attend a Victorian house party. New York Times
bestselling comedy of manners author Gail Carriger brings you a charming story of love and espionage set
in her popular Parasolverse. ASSASSIN Lady Preshea Villentia, the Mourning Star, has four dead husbands
and a nasty reputation. Fortunately, she looks fabulous in black. What society doesn't know is that all
her husbands were marked for death by Preshea's employer. And Preshea has one final assignment. VERSUS
SCOTSMAN It was supposed to be easy, a house party with minimal bloodshed. Preshea hadn't anticipated
Captain Gavin Ruthven - massive, Scottish, quietly irresistible, and? working for the enemy. In a battle
of wits, Preshea may risk her own heart - a terrifying prospect, as she never knew she had one. "This
intoxicatingly witty parody will appeal to a wide cross-section of romance, fantasy and steampunk fans."
~ Publishers Weekly, starred review (Soulless) May contain plaid, gentlemen eating dainty tea
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sandwiches, and the strategic application of leather gloves. Buffy the Vampire Slayer meets Outlander in
this seductive story from the author of the Parasol Protectorate books. Perfect for fans of Ilona
Andrews, Lindsay Buroker, or Diana Gabaldon. From the author of the Finishing School series, featuring
deadly ladies of quality, this story stands alone but you can find out what happened to the next
generation in Reticence or read the next in the series Defy or defend. Delicate Sensibilities? Contains
men pleasing women, and ladies who know what they want and ask for it, sometimes in detail. If you like
that kind of thing, you'll also enjoy How to Marry a Werewolf. Also by Gail Carriger set in the
Parasolverse The Curious Case of the Werewolf that Wasn't The Finishing School series (start with
Etiquette & Espionage) The Delightfully Deadly stories The Parasol Protectorate series (start with
Soulless) The Supernatural Society stories The Custard Protocol series (start with Prudence) The Claw &
Courtship stories As G L Carriger The San Andreas Shifter series (start with The Sumage Solution) The
5th Gender

Changeless
Alexia Tarabotti is laboring under a great many social tribulations. First, she has no soul. Second,
she's a spinster whose father is both Italian and dead. Third, she was rudely attacked by a vampire,
breaking all standards of social etiquette. Where to go from there? From bad to worse apparently, for
Alexia accidentally kills the vampire -- and then the appalling Lord Maccon (loud, messy, gorgeous, and
werewolf) is sent by Queen Victoria to investigate. With unexpected vampires appearing and expected
vampires disappearing, everyone seems to believe Alexia responsible. Can she figure out what is actually
happening to London's high society? Will her soulless ability to negate supernatural powers prove useful
or just plain embarrassing? Finally, who is the real enemy, and do they have treacle tart? SOULLESS is
the first book of the Parasol Protectorate series: a comedy of manners set in Victorian London, full of
werewolves, vampires, dirigibles, and tea-drinking. The Parasol Protectorate Soulless Changeless
Blameless Heartless Timeless For more from Gail Carriger, check out: The Custard Protocol Prudence
Imprudence Finishing School (YA) Etiquette & Espionage Curtsies & Conspiracies Waistcoats & Weaponry
Manners & Mutiny

Last Days Survival Guide
Everything is in ruins.A devastating plague has decimated the population, and those who are left live in
fear of catching it as the city crumbles around them.So what does Araby Worth have to live for?Nights in
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the Debauchery Club, beautiful dresses, glittery makeup . . . and tantalizing ways to forget it all.But
in the depths of the club—in the depths of her own despair—Araby will find more than oblivion. She will
find Will, the terribly handsome proprietor of the club, and Elliott, the wickedly smart aristocrat.
Neither is what he seems. Both have secrets. Everyone does.And Araby may find not just something to live
for, but something to fight for—no matter what it costs her.

The Vanishing
From New York Times bestselling author Gail Carriger comes the delightful sequel to Imprudence.
Accidentally abandoned! All alone in Singapore, proper Miss Primrose Tunstell must steal helium to save
her airship, the Spotted Custard, in a scheme involving a lovesick werecat and a fake fish tail. When
she uncovers rumors of a new kind of vampire, Prim and the Custard crew embark on a mission to Peru.
There, they encounter airship pirates and strange atmospheric phenomena, and are mistaken for
representatives of the Spanish Inquisition. Forced into extreme subterfuge (and some rather ridiculous
outfits) Prim must also answer three of life's most challenging questions: Can the perfect book club
give a man back his soul?Will her brother ever stop wearing his idiotic velvet fez?And can the amount of
lard in Christmas pudding save an entire species? Custard ProtocolPrudenceImprudenceCompetence For more
from Gail Carriger, check out: Parasol ProtectorateSoullessChangelessBlamelessHeartlessTimeless

The Eternity Cure
Alexia Tarabotti is laboring under a great many social tribulations. First, she has no soul. Second,
she's a spinster whose father is both Italian and dead. Third, she was rudely attacked by a vampire,
breaking all standards of social etiquette. Where to go from there? From bad to worse apparently, for
Alexia accidentally kills the vampire -- and then the appalling Lord Maccon (loud, messy, gorgeous, and
werewolf) is sent by Queen Victoria to investigate. With unexpected vampires appearing and expected
vampires disappearing, everyone seems to believe Alexia responsible. Can she figure out what is actually
happening to London's high society? Will her soulless ability to negate supernatural powers prove useful
or just plain embarrassing? Finally, who is the real enemy, and do they have treacle tart? The Parasol
Protectorate is a comedy of manners set in Victorian London: full of werewolves, vampires, dirigibles,
and tea-drinking. This bundle includes the whole series: Soulless, Changeless, Blameless, Heartless, and
Timeless.
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The Finishing School Complete Collection
Does one need four fully-grown foxgloves for decorating a dinner table for six guests? Or is it six
foxgloves to kill four fully-grown guests? Sophronia's first year at school has certainly been rousing.
First, her finishing school is training her to be a spy (Won't Mumsy be surprised!). Secondly, she gets
mixed up in an intrigue over a stolen device and has a cheese pie thrown at her. Now, as Sophronia
sneaks around the dirigible school, eavesdropping on the teachers' quarters and making clandestine
climbs to the ship's boiler room, she learns that there may be more to a school trip to London than at
first appears . . . Vampires, werewolves and humans are all after the prototype Sophronia recovered in
Etiquette & Espionage, which has the potential to alter human and supernatural travel. Sophronia must
try to uncover who is behind a dangerous plot to control the prototype . . . as well as survive the
London season with a full dance card.

The Accidental Demon Slayer
Book 1: SOULLESS Alexia Tarabotti is laboring under a great many social tribulations. First, she has no
soul. Second, she's a spinster whose father is both Italian and dead. Third, she was rudely attacked by
a vampire, breaking all standards of social etiquette. Where to go from there? From bad to worse
apparently, for Alexia accidentally kills the vampire -- and then the appalling Lord Maccon (loud,
messy, gorgeous, and werewolf) is sent by Queen Victoria to investigate. With unexpected vampires
appearing and expected vampires disappearing, everyone seems to believe Alexia responsible. Can she
figure out what is actually happening to London's high society? Will her soulless ability to negate
supernatural powers prove useful or just plain embarrassing? Finally, who is the real enemy, and do they
have treacle tart? SOULLESS is a comedy of manners set in Victorian London: full of werewolves,
vampires, dirigibles, and tea-drinking. Book 2: CHANGELESS Alexia Tarabotti, the Lady Woolsey, awakens
in the wee hours of the mid-afternoon to find her husband, who should be decently asleep like any normal
werewolf, yelling at the top of his lungs. Then he disappears - leaving her to deal with a regiment of
supernatural soldiers encamped on her doorstep, a plethora of exorcised ghosts, and an angry Queen
Victoria. But Alexia is armed with her trusty parasol, the latest fashions, and an arsenal of biting
civility. Even when her investigations take her to Scotland, the backwater of ugly waistcoats, she is
prepared: upending werewolf pack dynamics as only the soulless can. She might even find time to track
down her wayward husband, if she feels like it. Book 3: BLAMELESS Quitting her husband's house and
moving back in with her horrible family, Lady Maccon becomes the scandal of the London season. Queen
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Victoria dismisses her from the Shadow Council, and the only person who can explain anything, Lord
Akeldama, unexpectedly leaves town. To top it all off, Alexia is attacked by homicidal mechanical
ladybugs, indicating, as only ladybugs can, the fact that all of London's vampires are now very much
interested in seeing Alexia quite thoroughly dead. While Lord Maccon elects to get progressively more
inebriated and Professor Lyall desperately tries to hold the Woolsey werewolf pack together, Alexia
flees England for Italy in search of the mysterious Templars. Only they know enough about the
preternatural to explain her increasingly inconvenient condition, but they may be worse than the
vampires -- and they're armed with pesto.

Soulless: The Manga, Vol. 3
Alexia Tarabotti, Lady Maccon, has settled into domestic bliss. Of course, being Alexia, such bliss
involves integrating werewolves into London High society, living in a vampire's second best closet, and
coping with a precocious toddler who is prone to turning supernatural willy-nilly. Even Ivy Tunstell's
acting troupe's latest play, disastrous to say the least, cannot put a dampener on Alexia's enjoyment of
her new London lifestyle. Until, that is, she receives a summons from Alexandria that cannot be ignored.
With husband, child and Tunstells in tow, Alexia boards a steamer to cross the Mediterranean. But Egypt
may hold more mysteries than even the indomitable Lady Maccon can handle. What does the vampire Queen of
the Alexandria Hive really want from her? Why is the God-Breaker Plague suddenly expanding? And how has
Ivy Tunstell suddenly become the most popular actress in all the British Empire? ***Also available as a
manga adaptation***

Competence
A lavishly illustrated, full-color companion to Scott Westerfeld’s New York Times bestselling Leviathan
trilogy. A must-have for any fan of Scott Westerfeld’s Leviathan trilogy, The Manual of Aeronautics is
an illustrated guide to the inner workings of the Darwinist and Clanker powers. Loaded with detailed
descriptions and elaborate, four-color illustrations of Darwinist beasties and Clanker walkers, weapons,
transport, and uniforms, this manual highlights the international powers that Deryn and Alek encounter
throughout their around-the-world adventures. This guide draws back the curtain and reveals the inner
depths of Westerfeld’s fascinating alternative world.

Prudence
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After she leaves her husband, the pregnant Lady Maccon is dismissed from the Shadow Council, attacked by
mechanical ladybugs, and becomes the target of vampires, forcing her to escape to Italy in search of the
mysterious Templars.

How to Marry a Werewolf
Condemned by society and her werewolf husband due to a pregnancy she cannot explain, Alexia Maccon preternatural, tea aficionado - seeks an explanation for this "infant inconvenience" so as to cleanse
her sullied reputation and prove her fool of a husband wrong. Preternaturals are a rare breed and the
only history of their kind lies in Italy with the Templars, a group that once partnered with
preternaturals to hunt down werewolves and vampires. Will Alexia find an explanation for her impossible
offspring? Or do the Templars have other plans for the curious "Soulless One"?

Blameless
A vampire hive descending into madness. A beautiful spy with a sparkly plan. And the man who must keep
them from killing each other. New York Times bestselling author Gail Carriger brings you a charming
story of love, espionage, and Gothic makeovers set in her popular Parasolverse. SPY Dimity PlumleighTeignmott, code name Honey Bee, is the War Office's best and most decorative fixer. She's sweet and
chipper, but oddly stealthy, and surprisingly effective given the right incentives. VERSUS KNIGHT Sir
Crispin Bontwee was knighted for his military service, but instead of retiring, he secretly went to work
for the War Office. Mostly he enjoys his job, except when he must safeguard the Honey Bee. Neither of
them are vampire experts, but when Nottingham Hive goes badly Goth, only Dimity can stop their darkness
from turning bloody. And only Crispin can stop an enthusiastic Dimity from death by vampire. In a battle
for survival (and wallpaper), Dimity must learn that not all that sparkles is good, while Cris discovers
he likes honey a lot more than he thought. "This intoxicatingly witty parody will appeal to a wide crosssection of romance, fantasy and steampunk fans." ~ Publishers Weekly, starred review (Soulless) Spinning
off from the Finishing School series, featuring deadly ladies of quality, this story stands alone but
chronologically follows Poison or Protect. It's Cold Comfort Farm meets Queer Eye meets What We Do In
The Shadows from the author of the Parasol Protectorate books, perfect for fans of Julia Quinn, Jodi
Taylor, or Meljean Brook. Delicate Sensibilities? Contains fraternizing vampires and one very curious
young lady, who asks about it, sometimes in detail but mostly in retrospect. May also involve excessive
use of velvet, melodramatic poetry, and the strategic application of interpretive ballet.
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To Play the Lady
All four books in New York Times bestselling author Gail Carriger's young adult steampunk Finishing
School series are now available in one e-book bundle! Travel back to the beginning of Sophronia's story
in Etiquette & Espionage, then follow her many adventures through Curtsies & Conspiracies, Waistcoats &
Weaponry, and Manners & Mutiny to the smashing series finale that will make you want to start all over
again.

Imprudence
Forced to live with her wealthy, estranged grandparents in New York City after her mother dies, sixteenyear-old Michele retreats to her room where she finds a diary that transports her back to 1910--with
life-changing consequences.

Travels in Greece, Palestine, Egypt, and Barbary During the Years 1806 and 1807 /c by
F.A. de Chateaubriand ; Translated from the French by Frederic Shoberl
Strange Practice
Long before she was the Queen of Hearts, Catherine Pinkerton was just a girl who wanted to fall in love.
Catherine may be one of the most desired girls in Wonderland, and a favorite of the unmarried King of
Hearts, but her interests lie elsewhere. A talented baker, all she wants is to open a shop with her best
friend. But according to her mother, such a goal is unthinkable for the young woman who could be the
next queen. Then Cath meets Jest, the handsome and mysterious court joker. For the first time, she feels
the pull of true attraction. At the risk of offending the king and infuriating her parents, she and Jest
enter into an intense, secret courtship. Cath is determined to define her own destiny and fall in love
on her terms. But in a land thriving with magic, madness, and monsters, fate has other plans. From New
York Times bestselling author of The Lunar Chronicles, Marissa Meyer, comes Heartless, a vision of
Wonderland like none you've seen before, telling the untold story of the girl who would the notorious
Queen of Hearts.

Reticence
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Does one need four fully grown foxgloves for decorating a dinner table for six guests? Or is it six
foxgloves to kill four fully grown guests? Sophronia's first year at Mademoiselle Geraldine's Finishing
Academy for Young Ladies of Quality has certainly been rousing! For one thing, finishing school is
training her to be a spy (won't Mumsy be surprised?). Furthermore, Sophronia got mixed up in an intrigue
over a stolen device and had a cheese pie thrown at her in a most horrid display of poor manners. Now,
as she sneaks around the dirigible school, eavesdropping on the teachers' quarters and making
clandestine climbs to the ship's boiler room, she learns that there may be more to a field trip to
London than is apparent at first. A conspiracy is afoot--one with dire implications for both
supernaturals and humans. Sophronia must rely on her training to discover who is behind the dangerous
plot-and survive the London Season with a full dance card. In this bestselling sequel to New York Times
bestselling Etiquette & Espionage, class is back in session with more petticoats and poison, tea trays
and treason. Gail's distinctive voice, signature humor, and lush steampunk setting are sure to be the
height of fashion this season.

Heartless
The life of a spinster in Victorian London isn't an easy one on the best of days, but such a life
becomes infinitely more complicated when said spinster is "soulless" - a preternatural bridging the gap
between the natural and supernatural worlds. Miss Alexia Tarabotti has this unique distinction, and when
she is assailed at a formal gathering by a rove vampire, an encounter that results in the death of the
half-starved creature, her circumstances become exponentially more complicated indeed! Now caught up in
an intrigue with life or death stakes, Alexia must rely on all her talents to outmatch the forces
conspiring against her, but it may be the man who has caught her eye - Lord Conall Maccon - and their
budding flirtation that truly drives her to her wit's end!

Defy Or Defend
A New York Times bestselling, breakout novel It's never a good day when an ancient demon shows up on
your toilet bowl. For Lizzie Brown, that's just the beginning. Soon her hyperactive terrier starts
talking, and her long-lost biker witch Grandma is hurling Smuckers jars filled with magic. Just when she
thinks she's seen it all, Lizzie learns she's a demon slayer—and all hell is after her. Of course,
that's not the only thing after her. Dimitri Kallinikos, a devastatingly handsome shape-shifting
griffin, needs Lizzie to slay a demon of his own. But how do you talk a girl you've never met into going
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straight to the underworld? Lie. And if that doesn't work how dangerous could a little seduction be…?
What Reviewers are saying… “Fabulously Fun” —The Chicago Tribune “This book is a pleasure to read. It’s
fun, humorous, and reminiscent of Charlaine Harris or Kim Harrison’s books.” —Sacramento Book Review “It
is a lighthearted book but has a serious side when it comes to finding out who you really are.”
—Armchair Interviews Rating: Lots of fun, some sexy parts Paranormal Romance (with biker witches AND
biker dogs!)

The Parasol Protectorate: Soulless, Blameless, and Changeless
From NYT bestselling author Gail Carriger comes a witty adventure about a young woman with rare
supernatural abilities travels to India for a spot of tea and adventure and finds she's bitten off more
than she can chew. When Prudence Alessandra Maccon Akeldama ("Rue" to her friends) is bequeathed an
unexpected dirigible, she does what any sensible female under similar circumstances would do -- she
christens it the Spotted Custard and floats off to India. Soon, she stumbles upon a plot involving local
dissidents, a kidnapped brigadier's wife, and some awfully familiar Scottish werewolves. Faced with a
dire crisis (and an embarrassing lack of bloomers), Rue must rely on her good breeding -- and her
metanatural abilities -- to get to the bottom of it all The Custard Protocol Prudence
ImprudenceCompetenceReticence For more from Gail Carriger, check out: The Parasol Protectorate
SoullessChangelessBlamelessHeartlessTimeless Finishing School (YA) Etiquette & Espionage Curtsies &
Conspiracies Waistcoats & Weaponry Manners & Mutiny

Manners & Mutiny
From New York Times bestselling author Gail Carriger comes the delightful sequel to Prudence. Rue and
the crew of the Spotted Custard return from India with revelations that shake the foundations of
England's scientific community. Queen Victoria is not amused, the vampires are tetchy, and something is
wrong with the local werewolf pack. To top it all off, Rue's best friend Primrose keeps getting engaged
to the most unacceptable military types. Rue has family problems as well. Her vampire father is angry,
her werewolf father is crazy, and her obstreperous mother is both. Worst of all, Rue's beginning to
suspect what they really are is frightened.

The Parasol Protectorate Boxed Set
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Most girls in the Kingdom of Sevalia would be thrilled to receive an invitation to become one of the
Queen's Ladies, but for tomboy Jenna Mallory, it was her worst nightmare. While the other Ladies would
only worry about making a proper match, especially with three young princes up for grabs, for Jenna the
stakes would be much higher. Not only would she need to suppress her natural "boyish" tendencies in
order to meet her family's expectations and impress the nobility, but as the first girl invited to court
without noble blood, any failure could jeopardize the future rights of other commoners in the Kingdom.
Jenna knew it would not be easy. She would need to overcome not only her lack of social status, but her
mixed heritage. Jenna received the invitation because her father was a wealthy merchant, but since her
mother was from the desert across the sea, Jenna had inherited both her mother's darker coloring and two
magical abilities, abilities that would seem odd to Sevalian nobles that all have magic of their own.
Any hopes to lead a quiet life at court are quickly dashed after Jenna gets sucked into the world of
court intrigue and becomes the subject of palace scandal when her magic is discovered.

Poison Or Protect
This young adult steampunk series debut set in the same world as the New York Times bestselling Parasol
Protectorate is filled with all the saucy adventure and droll humor Gail Carriger's legions of fans have
come to adore. Fourteen-year-old Sophronia is a great trial to her poor mother. Sophronia is more
interested in dismantling clocks and climbing trees than proper manners--and the family can only hope
that company never sees her atrocious curtsy. Mrs. Temminnick is desperate for her daughter to become a
proper lady. So she enrolls Sophronia in Mademoiselle Geraldine's Finishing Academy for Young Ladies of
Quality. But Sophronia soon realizes the school is not quite what her mother might have hoped. At
Mademoiselle Geraldine's, young ladies learn to finisheverything. Certainly, they learn the fine arts of
dance, dress, and etiquette, but they also learn to deal out death, diversion, and espionage--in the
politest possible ways, of course. Sophronia and her friends are in for a rousing first year's
education.

The Manual of Aeronautics
Settling into her new life as the Lady Woolsey, Alexia finds her days quite challenging. Whether it is a
regiment of supernatural soldiers camped out on her front lawn or the demands of being the Queen's
"muhjah," there never seems to be a want of new hurdles to overcome. But when stories of supernaturals
rendered normal by some unknown force begin cropping up, Alexia has a rather serious mystery on her
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hands. Can she root out the cause of this phenomenon, which smacks of some larger plot at work?
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